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commentletters

From: Scott Bovee <sbovee23@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 2:24 PM
To: commentletters

I understand you will be looking at water reduction numbers for San Juan Water Dist in the next day or two. I 
ask that you postpone making any decisions on water reductions numbers until April or May of 2016 due to the 
uncertainty of our El Nino season. Thank you. 
  
Scott Bovee 
916 740-2638 
  
  
 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-27-16


